
From:
To:

Milad Hafizy
Clerks Richmondhill; Jeff Healey

Subject: Proposed condominium on 0 elgin mills road
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:04:28 PM

  There was letter sent out in my area that stated that this condominium should not be built
cause it stands on "wetlands and natural heritage systems". I do not agree wirh this and would
love for this building to be put into construction. On that note please let me know if this moves
into the construction phase cause I would love to buy property there (cause my parents house
which I reside in is next door). Thank you 
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